
Loughton Surgery  

 

Safeguarding Statement 

At Loughton surgery, we are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of all individuals, 

including adults, children, and young people who visit our practice. Our team ensures a safe and 

welcoming environment where everyone is treated with dignity and respect. 

We adhere to strict safeguarding policies and procedures, which align with national and local 

guidelines. All staff are trained to recognize and respond to safeguarding concerns and act promptly 

to protect those at risk of harm. 

If you have any concerns about safeguarding, please do not hesitate to speak to a member of our 

team. You can also contact our designated Safeguarding Lead directly by emailing the practice FAO 

the designated safeguarding lead 

 

Domestic Abuse Support Statement 

Loughton surgery is committed to supporting individuals affected by domestic abuse. We provide a 

safe and confidential environment to discuss your concerns. Our team is trained to offer non-

judgmental support, guidance, and information on accessing specialist services. 

If you or someone you know is experiencing domestic abuse, please speak to a member of our team 

in confidence. You are not alone—we are here to help. 

  

 


